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Do not ban the use of diesel, it is an ill thought out plan. If diesel were banned the 

cost of food produced in Oregon would greatly rise. Not to  

Mention the cost of goods across the board. I strongly urge you to keep the use of 

diesel legal as it would greatly harm our economy otherwise. 

Allison Porterfield 

 


